LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

3, Steinhoeft,
HAMBU RG , 12th February, 1921.

Dear Sir,

re instatement of steamers "CROSTAFELS®
and"GOLDENFELS .*

I enclose you herewith a letter received from

Messrs. The BROCK Steamship Company Limited of London,
having reference to the Re-instatement of the above

steamers.

I may state that at the request of the Hansa
We have paid a visit to this vessel, and I was on the
point of writing you to obtain the request for
re-instatement signed by the Owners of these vessels,
further it would be convenient in the Society's
interests if the Survey Fees were paid in London.

I am, Dear Sir

Yours faithfully,

(8igned) Geo. Dykes

s

The Secretary

London

Enclosure.
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